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1. The 45km Coomera Connector corridor between Loganholme and Nerang was formally confirmed in the Queensland Government Gazette on 15 March 2019. 
2. The Coomera Connector is a major infrastructure project that will provide an alternate route to the M1, reduce travel times and protect the M1's vital role as part of the National Land Transport Network.
3. Recent traffic figures, in addition to unprecedented population growth occurring in the northern Gold Coast corridor, showed the Coomera Connector between Coomera and Nerang was needed as soon as possible.
4. Cabinet approved planning for the Coomera Connector for a priority section between Coomera to Nerang identified by the analysis of current traffic and population projections.
5. Cabinet approved the development of a Business Case for the priority section.
6. Cabinet approved community consultation on the Coomera Connector.
7. Attachments
· Nil.



